
Billy George Crittenden
April 24, 1942 - February 3, 2021

Billy George Crittenden, 78, Muscle Shoals, passed away on Wednesday, February 3,
2021. There will be a graveside service at 12:00 p.m. Sunday, February 7, at Shoals
Memorial Gardens with Wendell Olive officiating.

 

Billy was a veteran of the Army National Guard. He retired as a groundsman with the
Muscle Shoals Electric Department and was a member of the Cowboy Church of Colbert
County. He was preceded in death by his wife, Brenda Crittenden; five brothers; and four
sisters.

 

Billy is survived by his sons, Brian Crittenden and wife, Kristi, and Scott Crittenden;
sisters, Patsy Steadman and husband, Roderick; grandchildren, Ashlin and Chloe
Crittenden, and Tyler, Cole, and Sam Crittenden.

 

Billy’s family and friends will serve as pallbearers.
 



Cemetery

Shoals Memorial Gardens

Tuscumbia, AL,

Events

FEB 
 7

Graveside 12:00PM

Shoals Memorial Gardens
 Tuscumbia, AL, US

  
 



Comments

I'm so sorry about George's passing. He was a good guy. I've known him for many
years. 

  
Carolyn Nash

 
Carolyn Nash - February 09 at 10:43 AM

45 files added to the album LifeTributes
 

   
 

 
Morrison Funeral Homes - February 07 at 11:19 AM

George will certainly be missed....just as Brenda is. They are together again. Brenda
and George were at my wedding. She had asked me what we were doing for our
honey moon. I told them we were going to stay at my grandparents’ (Wanda and
Morris Noles) home place and go turkey hunting....George said in George fashion,”
TURKEY HUNTIN??!!” Fond memories of them at first Sunday in May in Nauvoo.
Loved them both. Sending prayers and love during this difficult time. Regina Noles
West and family.

 
Regina West - February 06 at 05:47 PM

Mildred And BEN North. George is happy now that he is with his LOVE Brenda !!! And we
will miss him and his humor and we will celebrate with all our family when we all get to
Heaven!!! Wish we could be there with you all during this difficult time !!!

Mildred North - February 06 at 08:38 PM

“

“

“

“



Mr. Crittenden was one of my most favorite patients I've ever had at Cypress cove he
will certainly be missed dearly. Praying for u all during this hard time. Love, Jennifer
Mears

 
February 06 at 07:41 AM

Very sorry for your loss. Paula Hobbs
 
Paula Hobbs - February 05 at 08:54 AM

Was heart broken of my Uncle George's passing! I Loved him very much and my
husband Rick and him became friends during my mothers passing. Prayers to
everyone! God Bless!

 
JOAN HERSTON - February 04 at 12:53 PM

“

“

“


